Boil water notice for Douglas
County districts

A precautionary boil water notice has been issued for the Cave
Rock Water and Skyland System in Douglas County due to a
computer error at the Cave Rock Water Treatment Plant.

The notice is expected to last through Monday.

Water samples are being taken regularlyl. Once this process 1is
complete and samples are clean officials will rescind the boil
water notices.

The boil water notice is only precautionary at this time.
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